
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council Meeting of 2 March 2006 

7. BOARD MEMBERS’ INFORMATION EXCHANGE 
 
 Board members discussed the following issues: 
 
 1. Caroline Kellaway offered to organise the Board’s 2006 Host Responsibility Awards and 

undertook to work with the Community Secretary early in the New Year to progress this. 
 
 2. Caroline Kellaway raised the possibility of localised civic pride garden awards to reflect the 

specific nature of gardening in the eastern suburbs.  The Board agreed that this would be 
discussed with the local residents’ groups in the New Year. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council minutes for the decision.


